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A collective position regarding the Consideration of the State of the Human Rights Treaty Body System. 


The Permanent Missions of Saudi Arabia, Singapore, Pakistan, Russia, Belarus, Bahrain, Yemen, United Arab Emiratis, Nicaragua, Cuba, have the honor to inform that they express their support to the collective contribution of the African Group presented in Note Verbal No. (MIPER/BF NO 20-219/DCR/ac) and dated 6 July 2020, in relation to the process of consideration of the state of the united nations human rights body treaty system, and kindly request to  take note of it and publish it on the OHCHR webpage dedicated to the process.

New York, 20 July 2020

